
Local Telecommunications Division
Regulatory Affairs

September 10, 2001

Secretary
Federal Communications Commission
Washington, DC  20554

Attention:  Common Carrier Bureau

On September 4, 2001, a complete copy of the base documents for Sprint Local
Telephone Companies Tariff F.C.C. No. 3 (FCC 3) was inadvertently transmitted to the
ETFS site for Tariff F.C.C. No. 1 (FCC 1).

FCC 3 replaced FCC 1 in its entirety effective November 16, 2000.  Copies of the
official base documents for FCC 3, which include all changes that became effective as
August 31, 2001, have been transmitted to the ETFS site for FCC 3.  It should be noted
that the FCC 3 base documents currently located under the FCC 1 ETFS site may
contain outdated material and should not be used.

Please address any inquiries concerning this information to Charlotte R. Graham, 6360
Sprint Parkway, Overland Park, Kansas  66251, (913) 762-1131.


